
Men’s Business Meeting 

 

1 March, 2015 

 

Attending: Barrett, Dan, Don, Jacob, Jake, Joel, Mark, Max, Rick, Scott, Tommy, Will. 

 

Jake talked to one of his doctors about leaving tracts in the lobby.  The doctor did 
not want to have any religious materials in his waiting area.  Jake has two more 
doctors to speak to about this. 

 

100.00 was sent to Brandon Crosby to help his Mission trip to Mexico City April 6-
12.  In addition, Will is going to speak to him about sending him a check monthly. 

 

Penville has sent us a signed quick claim deed.  The appraisal is also back.  We will 
discuss today whether or not to list our property.  We will also start to formulate a 
plan for a new building.  Max has agreed to head this new group. 

 

Approval of budget pending  

 

 


